
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Monday, 28 November 2016 1:01 PM 
To: Karen Van Gorp 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: Extension of Time request - Business SA - Group 2 ED 

 
Dear Ms van Gorp 
 
I refer to the attached correspondence in respect of the Group 2 Awards and confirm that the 
extension sought by the Business SA has been granted. 
 
Business SA is to file feedback on revised exposure drafts in accordance with paragraph [226] of the 
Group 2 Decision [2016] FWCFB 7254 by 5:00 pm Friday, 9 December 2016. 
 
Kind regards 
 
JO RICHARDSON 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4781 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
 
 
 
From: Karen van Gorp (Business SA) [mailto:karenv@business-sa.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, 23 November 2016 6:10 PM 

To: Chambers - Ross J 
Subject: Extension of Time request - Business SA - Group 2 ED 

 

Dear Associate 
 
Please find attached a request for an extension of time from Business SA regarding the Group 2 
exposure drafts. 
 
Regards 
 
 

 

Karen van Gorp 
Senior Policy Adviser 
 

T:  8300 0040 

 

 
karenv@business-sa.com  |  

 
www.business-sa.com 

 

 
Level 1, 136 Greenhill Road, Unley. South Australia. 5061 
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https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKfwBvCGwKTULd0rne_nWTQ
https://twitter.com/Business_SA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/business-sa
https://www.facebook.com/Business-SA-141987795846694/?fref=ts


 

23 November 2016 

 

Justice IJK Ross, President  

Fair Work Commission  

11 Exhibition Street  

Melbourne VIC 3000  

 

By email: chambersross.j@fwc.gov.au  

 

Dear Justice Ross,  

 

Re: Group 2 Awards – revised exposure drafts – request for extension of time  

We refer to the above matter and a decision1 issued by the Fair Work Commission on 10 October 2016 in respect of the group 2 

awards where the parties were directed to provide feedback in relation to the revised exposure drafts published by the Commission 

by 18 November 2016.  

Business SA has an interest in several group 2 awards. We write to respectfully request that we be granted an extension of time to 

provide the required feedback by close of business on 8 December 2016. Our request is made as a result of staffing shortages. 

In making this application, we note that the granting of this extension would not cause prejudice to other parties as reply 

submissions are not required nor hearings scheduled. We thank the Commission for its consideration of our request.  

 

Should you require any further information or have questions, please contact Karen van Gorp, Senior Policy Adviser, on (08) 8300 

0000 or karenv@business-sa.com. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Karen van Gorp 

 

Senior Policy Adviser 

                                                           
1 [2016] FWCFB 7254 

 

 

ABN 000 14 725 309 328 
Level 1, 136 Greenhill Road 
Unley South Australia 5061 
T:  +61 8 8300 0000 
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